
 
 

 

Bethesda Baptist Institutes (First one founded in 1980)  

Founders: C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 
II Tim. 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou 

to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also. "                           

 

Received in September and October of 2019  
 

       For the Bible Institute Ministry:  $ ____________ 
         

                       For the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund: $ ____________ 
 

Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
 

Highlighting The Institute In McAllen 

November 21, 2019 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

In this letter, we want to highlight our Bible Institute in McAllen.  It was started in 2014 with one  

student.  That student was already a graduate of a Bible Institute in Mexico, but wanted more training.   
Our thoughts were that he would be used of God here, but God called him to the state of Washington in  

2016, where he started a Bible institute in 2018, (the 16th institute started out of 18 that use our notes!). 

 

Our Bible Institute Students: we started with one student, then we had two, then four and now in 2019, we 
have 8 students.  From left to right, they are Eduardo & Nallely Aparicio, he is my assistant and they are 

second year students; Edwin & Berenice Madrid are firstr year students and he wants to be a missionary! Fidel 

& Ana Rodriguez and Rubén & Gloria Reyna are new students.  Please pray for them as they serve the Lord! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Bible Institute Teachers: We have had only one teacher (yours truly) until this year.  In January and

 February of this year two families came into our church and both were trained in  

 Bible institutes in both Alabama and Texas.  They are Americo Rodriguez and  

 Israel Reyes (from left to right).  Americo taught the Doctrine of Man, and Israel  

 taught the Doctrine of Sin this past month. I am teaching a special course that we  

 call Discipleship III in which we teach how to study, meditate & memorize the 

scripture and how to develop & use a prayer list.  We will give you the results in our next letter.  
  

Our students give out Bibles: We had a special “Bible Month” in November in which our  

students gave out Bibles sent to us by the Shady Grove Baptist Church of Emory, Texas.  The  

man pictured to the right is one of the many that received Bibles and several have come to know  
the Lord also!  Thank you Shady Grove Baptist for your help in this project!  

 

In Him,    

 
 

 

Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas — 76108 

Address: 10312 N. 26th Street, McAllen, Texas - 78504 
Phones: Cell: DLJ (956)212-5016; MJ (956)821-4958 - E-mail: dljsratrgv@outlook.com 
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With your prayers and support for the institute, you make it 

possible for us to train Latin American workers, so that they in 

turn can reach the world for Christ! 
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